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15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Stephen L. Mowry to the denial of a building permit to replace egress windows for property at 833
Fremont Avenue  (Ward 7)

833 Fremont Avenue

Window is 1 1/2 " too short and 3" too wide.

August 14, 2010 Egress Non-Compliance Determination

September 7, 2010

Granted without hearing.

Grant a 2.5-inch variance on the openable height of one double hung replacement egress window in the main
level bedroom.

[Enter the target date for this item to be introduced to Council]
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